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Sent from Mail for Windows 
Regarding net energy metering. I am of the belief that excess solar production should not be credited at 
full retail rates. I believe that forcing utilities to purchase at net energy metering it results In the vast 
majority of electricity consumers who do not have solar are unfairly subsidizing the purchase of excess 
solar production. 
No company including utilities can financially sustain buying at full retail and reselling at retail without 
passing overhead costs to consumers without solar.  
If solar power were all that it is hyped up to be, there would not be the unfair and unjustified subsidies 
that presently exist.  
I support buy back of excess solar production at prevailing wholesale rates.  
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